BENJAMIN SPOCK, M. D.
SECRETARTAL ADDRESS (THIRD FLOOR)
538 MADISON AVENUE
NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10022
SECRETARIAL PHONE
(212) 421-1085

November 24, 1971

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
School of Public Health

University of Minnesota {:bYYJ&'
Stadium Gate 27 §
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455 f
Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thanks for your friendly letter.

I support Common Cause and Nader and The New
Party, 1346 Connecticut Ave. N.W., Washington, D.C.
20036, as well as the medical groups my secretary mentioned
before.

Sincerely,

fho Sl

Dictated but not read.




